
Dear Sir or Madam, 

With pleasure, we would like to inform you that the recruitment for the Lane Kirkland Scholarship 

Program is underway. The scholarships are sponsored by the Polish-American Freedom Foundation, with 

administration by the Leaders of Change Foundation. Recruitment is also open for the Kirkland Research 

– an additional track of the Program aimed at candidates with a scientific background and established 

position in the academic world. 

As every year, we aim for as many candidates as possible to learn about the Kirkland Program and thus 

have the opportunity to apply for the scholarship. We kindly ask you to share information about the 

recruitment with individuals who may be interested in applying for the scholarship, as well as with 

institutions or media outlets that may have contact with potential candidates. 

All materials informing about this year's recruitment are available 

here: https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1pm2k8FfPGlAbZLVJYsEDIuylYzRZwN6F?usp=sharing  

·        recruitment announcement (in the following language versions: PL, EN,) 

·        promotional graphics 

·        Links to short promotional videos available on our YouTube channel: 

·        https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0veAqTZ4K6Y 

·        https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RiDuiVAcNoc 

·        https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QO15FKk0jL0 

·        Program logo 

Deadline for submissions: MARCH 1, 2025 

For any additional questions, please contact patrycja.podraza@leadersofchange.pl - we will gladly 

provide further information. 
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